

Jennett's Park CE Primary School

Head Teacher: Mrs Elizabeth Savage 3 Tawny Owl Square, Jennett's Park, Bracknell RG12 8EB T: 01344 301269

secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk

11th September 2025

Re: Year 6 visit to Pitt Rivers Museum and Natural History Museum, Oxford

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 are planning a trip to Oxford on the 17th October 2025. This is to support and enrich our history topic about the Ancient Maya; it will be a fabulous, interactive experience for the children to use objects that will build a picture of what life was like in AD300-900 and to see how those skills and traditions continue today. The workshops will look at: clothes, appearance, calendars and gods, food and farming, leisure and weaving. The museum will accommodate one class in the morning and one in the afternoon, with the day being shared with a tour of the Natural History Museum.

Children and accompanying teachers will leave school by 09:00 and travel by coach to Oxford. We will return from Oxford at 14:45 aiming to be back at school by 15:45. Usual school uniform and sensible footwear needs to be worn.

To support the school's continuous enrichment programme, we would like to request a contribution of £18.64 to cover the cost of the coach and workshops. This has been set up for you to pay through ParentPay and the payment must be made by 3rd October. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough donations by this date, the visit will need to be cancelled.

Please provide a packed lunch for the day and a drink. If your child is entitled to free school meals, please tick the box below with their choice of lunch.

Many thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ballard and Mr Page

Year 6 Teachers





